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SMALL EXPLORERS IN A MAGICAL WORLD OF EUROPEAN FOLK CULTURE 

 

 IX Spring Theatrical Meetings 

 Folklore Ensemble 

Performance 

 Visit in Turkey 

 CD Recording 

 Lapbooks of pupils from IV a 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"Let's tap an egg as an old Polish 

tradition" - this is a title of IX Spring 

Theatrical Meetings, organised in 

the framework of the Theatre 

Holiday.  

All props were made by pupils from 

IV a during the Art lessons. 

Costumes were prepared by 

parents, who help willingly to know 

Easter customs, ceremonies and 

traditions. 

Lively, joyful melodies of Kujawiak 

and Mazurek and happy folk chants 

put everybody in spring mood. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In 14th of March 2016 our head 

master went to Turkey in order to 

participate the Erasmus Working 

Meeting. They were taking about 

the next project tasks and 

monitoring of each project stage. 

They also presented products, 

methods and forms of work with 

pupils during the project realization. 

 

 

The school management invited 

the Folklore Band from Łódź. They 

showed us different, regional folk 

dances and were dressed in 

coloured folk costumes. 

 



Pupils from Va and Vb took part in 

recording of folk chants in the 

professional studio at Piłsudskiego 

Street. Three chants were recorded: 

"Kukułeczka", "Wele Wetka", "To         

i hola". 

 

 

 
The best projects of CD cover were 

shown at the school blackboard. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Lapbooks is a brilliant way of 

learning. They were made by pupils 

from IV a and impressed with variety 

and creativity of children and 

parents. These personally prepared 

theme books developed knowledge 

about folk customs, ceremonies, 

ways of spending time in old village.  

It was a great opportunity for small 

explorers to repeat "folk 

knowledge" of the whole school 

year. 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


